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Welcome to the 2019 Far Westerns Short Course Championship!  We are looking forward to hosting you at this iconic venue and experiencing an exciting week of swimming.  You’ll find some general information here to help you plan your meet experience.
Parking will be very limited due to the opening weekend of PAL softball and baseball.  If the parking lot adjacent to the International Swim Center is full, there are two other lots on the other side of the park, just off Kiely Blvd.  When parking in the neighborhood, please be considerate to the homeowners and do not block driveways.  
We will have coaches seating available in two areas.  The first area is on deck, at the north end of the pool.  This is the area in between the pool and the dive well, with tables and chairs under the canopies.  The second area is the first row of the grandstand.  Tables and chairs are provided, but there are no canopies as it would obstruct the view from the stands.  
There is no canopy set up allowed inside the venue.  The deck is closed to the public, so please be sure you advise the athletes and parents of this detail.  Hospitality for coaches is provided.  Please make sure your Far Western Coach credential card is visible to access the hospitality area.
Additional Notes:
· The pool will be open for warm-ups for visiting teams on Wednesday, April 3rd 11:00am to 1:30pm and 6:45pm to 8:00pm.  The deck is closed for warm-ups as well.
· Pop ups can be set up on the grassy area in the park next to the lawn bowling (south of the pool).  Pop ups must be taken down each night, as was stated in the meet announcement.
· Swimmers attending without a coach or team will need to fill out the attached Swimmer Assignment form and turn in to a meet official.
· Team Timing assignments are attached.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Psych Sheet and Estimated Timeline will be updated at pacswim.org
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